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November 29, 2016 
 
 
MR. TIEN-YA HSU 
President  
Chinese Taipei Golf Association 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Greetings from the National Golf Association of the Philippines (NGAP)! 

We are pleased to announce that the 2017 Philippine Amateur Open Golf 

Championship (Stroke Play) will be held on January 5-8, 2017 at Eagle Ridge Golf 

& Country Club (Dye Course).  

 We have the pleasure to invite two (2) of your players (1 Boy & 1 Girl) in the 

championship. The organizing committee will provide the following: 

1.       6 nights - accommodation for two (2) nominated players 
2.       Exempted from entry fee 
3.       Airport transfer, official hotel to golf course and vice-versa 
4.       Daily breakfast and lunch 
 

Other players from your country are most welcome to participate but they will 

have to meet all expenses (hotel accommodation, local transportation/transfers 

and entry fee) on their own. 

We look forward to your continued support and welcoming your participants to 

the event. For other details, please do not hesitate to contact us at Tel. No. (02) 

706-5926 or email: ngapgolf@rocketmail.com. 

 

Truly yours, 
 
 
 
CARLOS “BOOM” A. COSCOLLUELA III 
Executive Director 
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